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NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
For the Heritage Ranch Community Services District 

And the Intent to Appoint 
 

To all interested and qualified persons: 

A vacancy now exists on the Board of Directors for the Heritage Ranch Community 

Services District.  This vacancy is a result of the resignation of Director Devin Capps.  The 

appointed person will hold office through the next general election cycle in November 

(through November 2024). 

It is the intent of the remaining four Directors to appoint a person to this vacancy at 

their regular meeting of April 18, 2024, at 4:00 p.m., or a special meeting in April to be 

determined if needed, to be held at the District office at the address above.   

Any person interested in being appointed to the Board of Directors should submit a 

letter of interest to the Board no later than 12:00 p.m. on April 11, 2024.  All letters of 

interest from candidates should be submitted to the District office for delivery to the Board 

members.  Qualified candidates must reside within the service boundaries of the District 

and be a registered voter. 

It is suggested that letters of interest include your reasons for wanting to serve, any 

experience and qualifications that relate to the position of Director, and any other 

information that you feel might be of benefit to the selection and appointment by the Board 

of Directors. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Duffield, District General Manager. 

Posted March 8, 2024 

mailto:Contact.us@heritageranchcsd.ca.gov

	Heritage Ranch Community Services District
	4870 Heritage Road, Paso Robles, CA 93446
	Phone (805) 227-6230  Fax (805) 227-6231
	Contact.us@heritageranchcsd.ca.gov
	NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
	For the Heritage Ranch Community Services District
	And the Intent to Appoint
	To all interested and qualified persons:
	A vacancy now exists on the Board of Directors for the Heritage Ranch Community Services District.  This vacancy is a result of the resignation of Director Devin Capps.  The appointed person will hold office through the next general election cycle in ...
	It is the intent of the remaining four Directors to appoint a person to this vacancy at their regular meeting of April 18, 2024, at 4:00 p.m., or a special meeting in April to be determined if needed, to be held at the District office at the address a...
	Any person interested in being appointed to the Board of Directors should submit a letter of interest to the Board no later than 12:00 p.m. on April 11, 2024.  All letters of interest from candidates should be submitted to the District office for deli...
	It is suggested that letters of interest include your reasons for wanting to serve, any experience and qualifications that relate to the position of Director, and any other information that you feel might be of benefit to the selection and appointment...
	If you have any questions, please contact Scott Duffield, District General Manager.

